

MEMORANDUM

TO:

Mr T Anderson, Clinical Director for Women & Children's Directorate

FROM:

Mr E Fee, Director of Acute Hospital Services

REF:

EF/sb

DATE:

5 July 2000

SUBJECT:

Lucy Crawford

Trevor, during your period of Annual Leave, Dr Kelly and myself met with Dr Quinn and we also had the opportunity of reviewing the final autopsy report on the late Lucy Crawford.

I have drafted, for your information and use, a report in relation to our review of this case. Please feel free to amend in any way you feel appropriate. I have not had the opportunity to read the draft report when typed.

I know Dr Kelly met with Dr O'Donohoe, on Wednesday 28 June 2000, to give him feedback on our meeting with Dr Quinn. We would suggest that beyond the completion of this report a meeting should be arranged again with the family to give further feedback. This meeting would probably best be attended by yourself, Dr O'Donohoe and Sister Traynor.

I understand that the family, in addition to the meeting held with Dr O'Donohoe, also met with Dr Hanrahan, the Paediatrician in Belfast, and that the final autopsy report was shared with them by Dr O'Hara and Mr Stanley Millar, Western Health and Social Services Council. This meeting, I understand, was held on 16 June 2000.

EUGENE FEE DIRECTOR OF ACUTE HOSPITAL SERVICES